
Supplies 
 

 
Dear 6th Grade Students & Families, 

 
On the first day of school, the only 
supply you’ll need is a pencil.   
 
Once school begins, the teachers in each of your classes will 
tell you more about the supplies you’ll need.  
 
We know some students are really eager to get school 
supplies.  Some teachers have supply lists posted on their 
websites.  You can find the teacher websites under the 
Teacher Sites link at http://www.mvschools.org/Page/258. 
 
These supply lists may help you prepare, but teachers do 
not expect you to have the supplies on the first day of 
school.  You’ll have plenty of time to get what you need.  
You may notice that there are similar supplies on each 
teacher’s list; please know that you don’t need multiple sets 
of the same supplies for different classes. 
 
We’re looking forward to meeting you soon! 
 

From, 
Your 6th Grade Teachers 
 


